
PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

Title: Workshop on Vendor Oversight 2024 Conference

June 13, 2024, 07:00 AM to 05:30 PM ETDate(s) and Time(s):

Location: Hyatt Regency Baltimore Inner Harbor
300 Light Street
Baltimore , MD

Category: This is an Information Meeting with a Question and Answer Session. The purpose of this
meeting is for the NRC staff to meet directly with individuals to discuss regulatory and
technical issues.  Attendees will have an opportunity to ask questions of the NRC staff or
make comments about the issues discussed throughout the meeting; however, the NRC is
not actively soliciting comments towards regulatory decisions at this meeting.

Purpose: The purpose of the workshop is to bring together Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
staff, licensees, applicants, suppliers of basic components, industry organizations, and
other stakeholders to discuss vendor oversight issues. The workshops provide an open
forum for exchanging information regarding oversight of the supply of components, and
materials to both new and operating nuclear power plants. Since the NRC performs a
limited number of vendor inspections each year, the vendor workshop also allows the
NRC to provide regulatory perspective to the industry on specific topics related to issues
identified by the staff during routine vendor inspections.

Contact: Michael Fitzgerald
301-415-0420
Michael.Fitzgerald@nrc.gov

Ada Bowie
301-287-9413
Ada.Bowie@nrc.gov

NRC
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Participants:

The NRC provides reasonable accommodations to individuals with disabilities where appropriate. If you need a
reasonable accommodation due to a disability to participate in a meeting or need a meeting notice or the
transcript or other information from a meeting in another format (e.g. braille, large print), please email
Reasonable_Accommodations.Resource@nrc.gov. Determinations on requests for reasonable accommodation
will be made on a case-by-case basis and the agency may choose between effective accommodations to
provide. At least ten (10) days advance notice is recommended in order for a request for accommodation to be
processed and implemented if approved. However, every effort will be made to address any reasonable
accommodations requests received with less notice.
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https://www.nrc.gov/pmns/mtg?do=details&Code=20240438Link to meeting details:

Commission's Policy Statement on "Enhancing Public Participation in NRC Meetings"
86 FR 14964, March 19, 2021
ADAMS No. ML21050A046
https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/policy/index.html


